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Proactive IT Support Services 

For 
Mayespark Primary School 

Tuesday 7th June 2022 

Queen Elizabeth’s Platinum Jubilee Street Party Lunch 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
As part of our Queen’s Platinum Jubilee celebrations at school, we have organised a unique opportunity for all 
at Mayespark on Thursday the 23rd June 2022.   Children will be joining in with a whole school ‘Street Party 
Lunch’ which will be held on the school playground.  Our aim is to make this auspicious occasion as memorable 
as possible for the children so that they can look back at this day with fondness for years to come.      
 
In order for this to be successful, we would be grateful if you could let us know whether you will be providing 
your child with a ‘party’ packed lunch or whether you wish your child to have a school dinner. If you are wanting 
to provide your child with a ‘party’ packed lunch from home we are allowing children to bring in party-based 
food for this special occasion such as crisps, chocolate etc. Please ensure home party packed lunches do not 
include nuts. If you would like your child to have the school Jubilee lunch it will need to be paid for in the usual 
way and will cost £2 unless your child is entitled to free school meals. The Jubilee lunch selection from ISS, the 
school’s caterers can be found overleaf. 
 
Please complete the slip below to indicate which lunch your child will be having on the 23rd June 2022. This will 
need to be returned to school by Wednesday the 15th June 2022. 
 
We really do hope your child enjoys our Queens Platinum Jubilee celebrations on the day!  
                                                 
Yours sincerely 
 

                                                    
 
 
Mrs Bhogal 
Reception Class Teacher 
 
 Please cut here and return the slip below 

 
Platinum Jubilee Lunch 23rd June 2022 

 
Child’s name:         Class:     
 
 
I would like to order a lunch provided by ISS catering          
                 
I will be providing my child with a packed lunch                   
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